
Passing of our Beloved Brother: Ken Hendricks 
 
Manoj Jacob 
July 21, 2014 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

 
 

Our beloved brother, Ken Hendricks, from Ringwood just ascended this morning. The Seonghwa detail is 

as follows: 

 

Thursday 7:30 - 8:30 PM viewing Clifton Family Church 

 

Friday 9:30 AM Seonghwa at Clifton Family Church 

 

Won jeon to be announced 

 

More details will soon come to follow. 

 

Let us support the Hendricks' family during this important time and pray for his victorious transition to a 

glorious new life in the spiritual world. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Manoj 

 

 


